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October 24, 2016 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

We write to announce the results of the City College Presidential Search 
Committee election, held in the Faculty Senate plenary meeting on October 20, 2016, 
per the elections process that was announced by email to all faculty on Monday, 
October 17 (see attached letter).   
 

The three faculty members who will serve on the Presidential Search Committee 
are: 

 
David Jeruzalmi, Professor, Chemistry and Biochemistry, Science 
Ilona Kretzschmar, Professor, Chemical Engineering, GSoE 
Adrienne Petty, Associate Professor, History, Humanities and Arts 
 
Vote counts are available in the Faculty Senate office and on the Senate’s web 

page. 
 
Please join us in thanking all who expressed a willingness to serve, and in 

wishing our representatives well as they undertake this difficult but important task. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
The Faculty Senate Executive Committee 
Professors Bruce Cronin, Anne Kornhauser, Renata Miller, Richard Steinberg, David 
Weissman  
(Jorge Gonzalez and David Jeruzalmi recused themselves from the above) 
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